
 

 
 

Notice of Determination of the Need for Strategic Environmental 
Assessment (SEA) of the Proposed Material Alterations of the 
Draft Letterkenny Plan and Local Transport Plan 2023-2029 

 
Donegal County Council have published Proposed Material Alterations to the Draft 
Letterkenny Plan and Local Transport Plan 2023-2029 in accordance with S.20(e) and 
(h) of the Planning and Development Act 2000(as amended). 
 
In addition, the Planning Authority has determined that said Material Alterations would 
be likely to have significant environmental effects and therefore Strategic 
Environmental Assessment of same is required in accordance with S.20(3)(f) of said 
Act.   
 
Consequently, a Strategic Environmental Assessment of the proposed Material 
Alterations has been carried out and the findings of this assessment are contained 
within a Revised Environmental Report.   
 
A copy of said determination, as contained in a Chief Executive’s Order, and said 
revised Environmental Report are available on: 
• Council’s website: www.donegalcoco.ie  
• The Council’s online consultation portal: consult.donegal.ie  
 
 
 
______________________________ 
Paul Christy 
Senior Executive Planner 
Central Planning Unit 
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